
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Clear Sale S.A. 

A Publicly Listed Authorized Capital Company 

CNPJ/MF nº 03.802.115/0001-98 

NIRE 35.3.0037927-6 

 

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

Annual General Meeting Date Change 

 

São Paulo, February 09, 2022 - Clear Sale S.A. (“Company” or “ClearSale”), pursuant to Article 21-L, 

paragraph 2º of CVM Instruction nº 481/09, as amended, in addition to the Notice to Shareholders 

published on January 14, 2022, hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general that the 

date for the Annual General Meeting was changed to April 25, 2022, according to the Company's 

Annual Calendar of Corporate Events available on the investor relations website (ri.clear.sale), as well 

as on the CVM website (www.cvm.gov.br). 

Additional information on the Annual General Meeting, as well as related documents, will be disclosed 

in due course. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Renan Shigueo Ikemoto 

Investor Relations Officer 

 


